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Purple Jumper and Cardigan (with new logo) 
 

We will provide 2 jumpers OR cardigans free of 
charge, OR one of each.  
 
Children are required to wear a jumper or 
cardigan with the new school logo on.  
 
 
Parents / carers will also be able to purchase 
our new uniform from ‘Debonair’ uniform 
shop and we will also stock items in school 
ourselves should you wish to buy additional 
items from us. 
 
Please note that the current burgundy jumper 
will NOT be an option for September. 
 

 

Uniform (2023-24) 
 

 

Mayfield Primary School                                                                                 
‘Proud to be part of the Cranmer Education Trust’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following on from information shared in last week’s newsletter about our new school rebrand from September 2023, please find attached information regarding 

our new school uniform and PE kit. Our new uniform will be in place from September 2023. The current uniform will NOT be an option and no longer available in 

uniform supplier shops. 

Please note that for 2023-24 only, school will be purchasing two jumpers OR cardigans per child which will be FREE to parents / carers. (Parents / carers may 

choose one jumper and one cardigan if preferred). 

Shortly, we will be sending out a paper Order Form (See example on page 5), which explains what you will need to do to order your child’s free jumpers or 

cardigans. We will issue these when we have samples for your child to try for size. 
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White polo shirt 

Children are required to 
wear white polo shirts  
underneath their school 
jumper or cardigans. 
 
Plain white school polo 
shirts can be purchased 
from supermarkets.  
(Blue polo shirts are no longer 
part of our uniform)  
 

There will also be an 
option to purchase white 
polo shirts with the school 
logo on if you choose.  
 

 

 

Grey trousers or skirt or formal shorts 

 
Children are required to 
wear grey trousers or a 
grey skirt. 
 
Trousers and skirts will 
NOT be branded with the 
school logo. 
 
Trousers and skirts can be 
purchased from 
supermarkets. 
 
Children may wear formal 
grey school uniform shorts 
in Summer if they choose. 
  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Examples only 

  

 

 

 

 

Examples only 

 

 

  

Mock-up as example only. 

The logo would be stitched 

directly onto T-shirts.  

Plain Branded with logo 
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Summer dresses 

 
Children may wear lilac 
Summer dresses if they 
choose. 
 
Summer dresses will NOT 
be branded with the 
school logo. 
 
Summer dresses can be 
purchased from 
supermarkets. 
 
Colours such as red, green, 
blue and yellow are no 
longer permitted.  
 

 

 

Black school shoes 

 
Children are required to 
wear black school shoes. 
 
Trainers are not 
permitted. 
 
Please note: We recognise 
there are a small number of 
exceptional circumstances 
where a child may need to 
wear alternative footwear for 
medical reasons. This needs 
to be arranged with and 
agreed by the school in 
advance.  
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Socks and tights 

Children wearing grey trousers or formal grey shorts are 
required to wear grey or black socks. 

Children wearing grey skirts are required to wear white 
or grey ankle or knee length socks, or grey tights. 

Children wearing Summer dresses are required to wear 
white ankle or knee length socks.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

PE kits 

Please note that children need to have the following PE kit: 
 
Warm weather / indoor kit 

• Plain white T-shirt 

• Black shorts or black cycling shorts or black leggings 

• Black school pumps 
 
Cold weather / outdoor kit 

• Plain white T-shirt  

• Black leggings or black track-suit bottoms 

• Black non-branded tracksuit or black jumper 

• Black trainers  
 
Children are not permitted to wear sports wear as their PE kit. 
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Watches Jewellery Nails Hair bobbles and headbands 

Children may choose to wear a simple 
watch to tell the time.  
 
Smart watches are NOT permitted.  

Children must NOT wear jewellery, 
apart from small stud earrings, 
which must be removed for PE. 

Children must NOT wear nail varnish 
or acrylic nails in school.  

Children may wear plain black, grey or 
purple hair bobbles or headbands.  

Fake tan and make-up Shaved symbols Extreme haircuts or colours Fake tattoos 

Children must NOT wear fake tan or 
make-up in school. 
 

Children must NOT have shaved 
symbols added to their hair. 

Children must NOT have extreme 
haircuts or bright colours adding to 
their hair.  

Children must NOT come to school 
wearing fake tattoos that are visible 
whilst in school. 

 

 

 

 

+ 

+ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New jumper and cardigan order form 

Child’s Name: _______________________       Current class: _________________ 

FREE ITEMS PURCHASED BY SCHOOL THIS YEAR: Please identify whether you would like to order two jumpers OR two cardigans OR one 

of each on the order form below. Please show this as a number in each box.  

OPTIONAL ITEMS THAT MAY BE PURCHASED BY PARENTS / CARERS: Please show as a number whether you would like to order branded 

polo shirts with the school logo. Payment can be made to:  

 Jumpers (FREE) Cardigans (FREE) Branded polo shirts (PAID) 

2-3 years (Size 22)    

3-4 years (Size 24)    

5-6 years (Size 26)    

7-8 years (Size 28)    

9-10 years (Size 30) 1 1 2 

11-12 years (Size 32)    

13-14 years (Size 34)    

XS (Extra small)    

S (Small)    

Orders need to be in by: Friday 23rd June 2023. 

Example of paper-based Order 

Form to be sent home shortly.  

This will enable parents / carers 

to order your child’s two free 

jumpers or cardigans. 

We will have some sample items 

shortly for children to try on to 

gauge sizes. 

More info will follow in the next 

few days. Watch this space! 

 

 

Please note that before Summer, book bags, PE kit bags and school bags will also be available for families to purchase from the school office and Debonair 

uniform suppliers should you choose. Items will be purple and with the new school logo. We will provide further details shortly. 

Thank you for taking the time to read about changes to uniform from September 2023. 


